
Chenies School Newsletter 
Friday 19th July 2019  

 

Headteacher’s News 
Lion King 
The production was absolutely amazing. Each and every child played their part to the best of their 
ability and demonstrated what we are so proud of at Chenies; that the children all worked together 
as a team, supporting and encouraging one another. 
Thank you once again to all of those parents who supported us with the scenery, costumes, make-up 
and sound and lighting; we could not have done it without you.   
If you would like to make a donation of £10.00 to download the recording of the production, please 
send in your £10.00 and order form by Monday at the latest.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  
 



 
Talent Show - Monday 
Our children have so many different talents that on Monday we would like to give any child who 
would like to do so the opportunity to showcase their talent to the rest of the school. They may 
want to sing, dance, play an instrument, tell some jokes, read a poem, perform a magic trick or show 
something that they have made. Please do encourage your child to participate and remind them on 
Monday to bring in anything that they will need such as music or their instrument!  
 

Games Day - Tuesday 
Children can bring in a table top game (Not Pokemon Cards) from home on Tuesday to play with 
their friends. The children will have to be responsible for these so please do not send in anything 
that has parts which can be easily lost or broken.  
 

Leaver’s Assembly and picnic 
Everyone is invited to the leaver’s assembly at 11.00am on Wednesday, in the school hall. We will 
have lots to celebrate but as I am sure that it will be a very emotional occasion so please bring some 
tissues! This will be followed by a whole school picnic on the field for parents and children. All 
children will need to bring in a picnic lunch to eat as there will not be any school meals available 
on Wednesday. School finishes at 1.30pm 
 

Summer Holiday 
It is hard to believe that this is my last Friday letter of the term; the time has flown past and as I 
reflect back on all that the children have enjoyed and achieved this term I cannot believe that we 
managed to fit it all in. I hope that I will see the many of you on Wednesday but if you are unable to 
join us then I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this term and wish 
you an enjoyable and happy holiday. We look forward to seeing the children who are returning to us 
on Wednesday 4th September.  

 
Message from Mrs Dinwiddy 
As the end of the Summer term approaches please ensure that all your accounts are up to date for 
dinner money and trips by the end of this week to prevent the school having to spend additional 
time chasing arrears. In particular please ensure that all meal payments are up to date and that you 
have accounted for any meal that may be taken on Monday and Tuesday next week.  

 

Message from Mrs Burchell 
Clubs for Autumn 2019 are now on the school website.  Please have a look over the summer 
holidays and book directly with the provider and return your slip to the office.  Many thanks. 
 

 

 

 

 



STARS OF THE WEEK 

Sprites 

 

Sprites 

class 

For being considerate and sensible 
during the productions 

Phoenix 

 

Phoenix 
class 

Taking part in pirate dress up day 
and working together to make sure 

everyone had a good time 

Pegasus 

 

Pegasus 
class 

For all the hard work and effort you 
have put into the Lion King 

production 

Griffin 

 

Griffin 
class 

For their incredible performances 
this week: the effort and dedication 
that they put in and their amazing 

acting and singing talents! 

 

PROUDLY PURPLE – TARGET 100% 

Sprites –100% Phoenix –90% 

Pegasus –90% Griffin – 100% 

  

Whole school attendance this week:  

96% 

 

 



INDIVIDUALS CLASS NEWS 

 

 

  

Griffin - Next week we will be saying a sad goodbye to our Year 6 children. We are so proud of each and every 
one of them. Griffin have been a wonderful year this year and we are looking forward to having the year 5 
children back again in September. 
We hope you all enjoyed the performances this week - please do send in the money to buy a copy - the children 

have never seen the performance as they are backstage so it would be a great opportunity for them to see 

themselves on stage! 

Please ensure all scripts and reading/library books are returned next week. 

Thank you all for your support and help throughout the year - your children are a credit to you! 

 

 

 

Pegasus - Pegasus will be doing the tie dying on Monday. 
Well done to everyone for your contribution to the wonderful performance of The Lion King. Please practise 
something for the talent show on Monday.  

 

Sprites 

Phonics: Please continue to reinforce Phase 3 sounds and tricky words. 
 ck - h - b - l - ll - f - ff                                                                    
 j - v - w – x - y -z 
 qu - ch - sh - th - ng 
 ai - ee - igh - oa - oo 
 ar - or - ur - ow - oi  
 ear – air -er 

Dates:  
Stay for Breakfast Tuesday 23rd July 2019 – If it rains we will be in the hall. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  Mrs Sahotay 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

Phoenix - Next week will be the final week of Phoenix class before we become Monet.  We have tried to finish 

all the jobs this week so that the children can play and enjoy the last half-week.  There are still lots of events and 

activities to fit in and I am sure we will be exhausted.   

Thank you parents for all the support and brilliant show on Pirate Day.  It was a wild time! 

 

 

 



Important Dates (Dates added or changed this week are in blue) 

Wednesday 24th July Term Ends at 1.30pm 

Monday 2 September Inset day – school closed to children 

Tuesday 3 September Inset day – school closed to children 

Wednesday 4th September Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


